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Melissa Siebert was quoted in a Washington Examiner article discussing the significant increase of

BIPA lawsuits after an Illinois Supreme Court ruling which stated that a plaintiff may follow a lawsuit

under BIPA without proving they were monetarily harmed. “There have been more than 1,000 BIPA

actions filed in federal court since mid-2017,” said Melissa. “In the last six months alone, there have

been 239 new BIPA class-actions filed.”

To read the full article, click here. 

Related Practice Areas
• Technology, Privacy & Data Security

©2024 Cozen O'Connor. All rights reserved.

https://www.washingtonexaminer.com/politics/lawmakers-looking-at-changing-illinois-biometric-privacy-law
https://www.cozen.com/practices/government-regulatory/technology-privacy-data-security

